Alumna<€ps work featured in Canadian exhibition
8/17/11

Narwhal Art Projects presents "Pretty, Strange," an exhibition of works by Julie Moon from Thursday, Aug. 11 to
Sunday, Sept. 4, 2011. Julie is a member of the AU class of 2010. "Pretty, Strange" is the culmination of Julie's thesis
work at the College of Ceramics as well as her current residency at the Center for Ceramics in Berlin. She has
previously shown both locally and internationally, most notably through her solo exhibition "Pretty Pleas™ at the
Fosdick Nelson Gallery in New York State (2010). There will be an opening artist's reception on Aug. 11 from 7-10
p.m. Narwhal Art Projects is at 680 Queen St. W, Toronto, ON, Canada; contact@narwhalartprojects.com?. The
gallery I open Mondays-Wednesdays by appointment, Thursdays-Saturdays noon-6 p.m., and Sundays noon-5 p.m.To
read more, go to: http://www.narwhalartproj...
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